
 

 

 
 
TCS/GEN/198/2022-23 Date: 17/03/2023 

 

CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: PERSEVERANCE - مثابرة 

SUBJECT: FRIDAY’S MODE OF LEARNING DURING HOLY MONTH OF RAMADAN  

 
Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

As per the instruction from KHDA, we would like to conduct a survey among parents to find out which 

mode of learning you prefer for your child on Fridays during the holy month of Ramadan. With the link 

provided below, parents can indicate their preferred learning mode. Kindly send the response before 

March 20th, 2023. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScrKkkGNyH8ui505WVpdN7oBkg32_VvNdZ994ZcE49oSW

ctSg/viewform?usp=pp_url 

 

Expecting your cooperation as always. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

PRINCIPAL 
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